
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  ZACH LOGELIN, LICENSE AND PERMITS TECHNITION 

 

DATE: OCTOBER 3rd, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION OF A REQUEST BY SPEEDWAY FOR A 

TOBACCO LICENSE 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The City Council has previously approved a list of licenses for certain business and 

organizations in the city limits of Cannon Falls for 2023.  Each business is required to 

submit proper fees, insurance information and have a background check done before 

being licensed in the City.   

 

Speedway gas station, located at 1103 4th St S, has changed ownership and is requesting a 

new tobacco license.  This license will be good through the end of the year.  Staff will 

make sure Speedway is on the list of licenses for approval for 2024.  A background check 

has been completed successfully. 

 

Staff recommends approval of the new tobacco license for Speedway contingent upon 

application and insurance requirements being satisfied. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

I respectfully request a motion for approval of the new tobacco license for Speedway 

located at 1103 4th Street South contingent upon application and insurance requirements 

being satisfied. 


